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Ms. Yohn’s Class News 





 Fall Festival





Red Ribbon Week 





Please join us at the Fall Festival on Friday from 6-8pm. Ms. Yohn will be there passing out candy at trunk or treat!! 





Tuesday: “Put Cap on Drugs” Students can wear a hat to school 


Wednesday: “Team Up Against Drugs”


Students wear their favorite sports shirts and jeans. 


Thursday: “Sock it to Drugs”


Students wear crazy socks with their uniform. 


Friday: “Choose to be Drug Free” 


Students wear a red shirt and jeans to school. 


**If students do not participate they need to wear their uniforms**
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If you are able the PTA is asking that parents of Kindergarten students donate small donuts for the fall festival. They ask no chocolate covered because they might melt. 


Remember to bring your library book Thursday. 


If you can please help our October GBIS celebration(Pumpkin painting party) by donating small pumpkins. Your child can earn 3 or 5 dress down passes by donating 1 or 2 small pumpkins. 





Important info





This Week’s Highlights
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Practice letter and/or word cards daily


Eureka math homework sheets(some have things that need to be done on the back) with alphabet handwriting practice (on back have students draw 4 things that start with that letter.) 


Homework is due on Friday. 




















We are learning about word families. 





We are discussing the alphabet, different ways to read a book, and how to ask questions. We are also discussing setting, characters, beginning, middle, and end in our stories.


 


In math we are reviewing numbers 0-10, counting, and more/less. We are learning about shapes and position words. 





Our unit study this week is motion.





This Week’s Assignments





Reminders to Students





Bring folder back every day


We leave our crayon box at school in our cubby.





Upcoming Events





    





Fall Festival (Trunk or Treat)


Friday, October 26th @ 6-8pm





Red Ribbon Week


October 22nd – October 26th 





Family Literacy and PTA night


Thursday, November 8th @6-7:30pm
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Thank you sooo much to the parents who have sent in snack!!!


You guys rock!! 








Thank You Students and Parents!





- Please help your child learn to tie their shoes; practicing at home will help them learn faster.


- Please do not send in individual snacks with your child. We eat snack as a class.


- Please remember that any important notes or papers need to be put in folders, I do not have time to go through book bags every day.








Reminders to Parents








